
 

 

 

 

Ercall Wood Technology College  
presents 

 

 

A Christmas Concert 
 

Thursday December 7th December 
6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 

at Christ Church, Wellington.  
 

Free admission.  Refreshments available by FEW. 
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24th November 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re:  Christmas Carol Service, Thursday December 7th 2017. 
 
You are warmly invited to attend our annual Christmas Carol Concert, at Christ Church in Wellington on 
Thursday December 7th.   
 
The concert itself will begin at 6.30 p.m. There will be a variety of music and readings that will be related 
to Advent and Christmas. It is a lovely opportunity to celebrate this wonderful time of year in a beautiful 
venue with students, staff and parents of Ercall Wood School. We expect the event to finish at 
approximately 7.30 p.m. Refreshments will be available provided by Friends of Ercall Wood (FEW) 
afterwards.   
 
 
The church is located in New Church Road, Wellington TF1 1JX. Entry to our concert is free of charge so 
we do hope you will be able to come and celebrate Christmas with us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amanda Bowater   
Head of Performing Arts   
 

 

ERCALL  WOOD  TECHNOLOGY  COLLEGE 

E x c e l l e n c e  t h r o u g h  c h a l l e n g e  a n d  i n i t i a t i v e  

A FOUNDATION SCHOOL                                            
Headteacher: Chay Davis 


	Christmas Carol Concert.pdf

